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Market Bosworth Fire and Rescue Station Major Refurbishment Works 
Completion 
 
Leicestershire Fire and Rescue Service is pleased to announce the 
completion of extensive building works at Market Bosworth Fire and Rescue 
Station. 
 
While the exterior retains the charming look of a rural On-Call Fire Station, 
the interior has been transformed into a state-of-the-art, fully functional 
facility ready to meet future needs. 
 
Station Manager Richard Featherby says, “It is an absolute privilege to 
oversee Market Bosworth Station during its period of transformation. We are 
thrilled to see this level of investment in our Station to ensure we can 
continue to deliver a high standard of service to our communities.” 
 
The exciting new facilities include a spacious lecture room, modern 
workstations and office space, a functional gym, and improved 
decontamination facilities. The Station has been further upgraded with 
brand-new appliance bay doors, marking the first time Bosworth has had 
red doors. 
 
Market Bosworth Station was opened in 1978 by the people of Market 
Bosworth and this week was re-opened (9 July 2024) by Deputy Lieutenant 
Alison Smith MBE, on behalf of His Majesty’s Lord-Lieutenant of Leicestershire, 
Mr Mike Kapur OBE. 
 
We are also pleased to have created a dedicated area to support the 
Station’s fundraising efforts for the Fire Fighters Charity. By removing a small 
wall and laying a concrete slab, we have provided space for a clothing 
bank. This has already proven extremely popular, having been filled within 
just two weeks by our local community. 
 
We want to extend a massive thank you to everyone involved in the 
project. A special mention goes to Bosworth in Bloom, who provided the 



 
 

Station with hanging baskets, and also to Crew Manager Mel Finnemore, 
the Stonemason who created such a fantastic plaque for the Station.  
 
We are excited that the work is now complete, and the Station can be 
officially re-opened to the public. 
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Notes to Editors:  
Interviews can be arranged through prior arrangements with Corporate 
Communications using the details below. 

About the Service 
Leicestershire Fire and Rescue Service provides emergency response, prevention and 
protection services from 20 stations across Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland. Its 
headquarters is based in Birstall, Leicester. 
  
During 2022/2023 we attended a total of 8,259 emergency incidents, including 1,968 fires 
and 707 road traffic collisions. A total of 12,38 Home Safety Checks were completed and 
we fitted 3,546 smoke alarms. 233 schools were visited as part of the Service’s schools 
programme, delivering fire and road safety education to 6,724 pupils.  
 
The Service’s prevention, education, enforcement and inspection programmes have 
resulted in significant reductions in the number of incidents attended. 
 
Contact: 
Corporate Communications 
Direct: 0116 210 5266 
Corporate.communications@leics-fire.gov.uk  
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